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Gateway announces annual educational summit 
to be held in conjunction with Dr. King celebration 

Summit to focus on literacy 
 

Gateway Technical College will hold an educational summit as part of its 

22nd Annual Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Celebration, 2 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. Jan. 18 in 

the Madrigrano Auditorium of the Conference Center at Gateway’s Kenosha 

Campus, 3520 30th Ave. 

 This year’s summit will focus on literacy. The public is invited to attend the 

summit. 

The summit will include leaders from across the Gateway Technical 

College District of Racine, Kenosha and Walworth counties. They will address 

the current state of literacy in the region, key needs of area programs, highlight 

successes, outline best practices, discuss barriers and how to work together to 

improve the success of literacy programs throughout the district. 

 This is the third year Gateway has held an educational summit 

immediately follow its noon Dr. King celebration.  

For further questions about the summit, please contact Jayne Herring at 

(262) 564-3092. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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